
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
From: Timothy Leung [mailto:burnaby.ac@gmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, April 28, 2019 6:13 PM 
To: Parks - City of Burnaby 
Cc: clerk@burnaby.ca 
Subject: Attn: Kathryn Matts – Commission Secretary - Scouting in Burnaby 
 
Dear Parks, Recreation and Culture Commission, 
 
My named is Timothy Leung and I volunteer as the Burnaby Area Commissioner for Scouts 
Canada and with 4th Burnaby Southwest Scout Group.  
 
I will like to present at the next Parks, Recreation and Culture Commission meeting about 
Scouting in Burnaby and the use of Carriage House to support the 13 different Scouting groups 
in Burnaby. 
 
Name: Timothy Leung 
Group name: Scouts Canada and 4th Burnaby Southwest 
Address: 4812 Willingdon Ave, Burnaby, BC V5G 3H6 
Telephone Number: 6048361403 
Email Address: burnaby.ac@gmail.com 
 
Thank you, 
 
Timothy Leung 
Burnaby Area Commissioner - Scouts Canada 
burnaby.ac@gmail.com 
 



 
Timothy Leung  

Burnaby Area Commissioner 
Group Commissioner - 4th Burnaby Southwest 

4812 Willingdon Ave  
Burnaby, BC V5G 3H6 

burnaby.ac@gmail.com 
604-836-1403 

 
Burnaby Area Scout Groups - Scouts Canada 
 

Nature is a Scouts’ playground. A place to discover new things and embark on 
great adventures. A place where youth gain leadership skills by leading their peers on 
meaningful outdoor adventures. Carriage House has served the Burnaby Area Scouts 
with the equipment needed to go outdoors and be a Scout for the last 50 years. 
 
Scouting in Burnaby 

● 15 different Scouting groups in the Burnaby Area 
● 787 youth participants 
● 204 active volunteers 
● Scouting brings together a diverse community of various race and religion 

 
Impact of Burnaby Area Scouts 

● Young men and women becomes leaders in their community 
● Community Service (Remembrance Day Parade, Community Cleanup, Food 

Bank Drives) 
● Scoutrees (planted 90 saplings in Robert Burnaby Park) 

 
The use of Carriage House for Scouts 

● Storage for free camping equipment for Scouts and Guides in Burnaby 
● The facility was ran by volunteers for the last 50 years 
● Equipment was purchased through fundraising efforts of volunteers in Burnaby 

 
Scouts’ Proposal for Carriage House 

● Burnaby Area Scouts will use the 2nd floor of the Carriage House 
● Burnaby Area Scouts will like a 3 year lease for Carriage House with an optional 

3 year if needed 
● The central location allows it to serve all the Scout Groups in Burnaby 

Prepared for Burnaby Parks, Recreation, and Culture Commissioner 
May 14, 2019 - Carriage House for Burnaby Area Scout Groups 
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